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In the State of Massachusetts, it is illegal to video/record a health 
care provider without their permission.  Any illegal recording can then 
be reported by the clinician to the authorities. Possible repercussions 
include compensation for harm, attorney’s fees, and other costs, with 
disseminating the recording via the Internet being considered an 
additional violation. 

The clinician must be asked by the patient to record the clinical 
encounter. 

If you feel you need to have your visit recorded, you must ask your 
provider for permission. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Compliance Manager. 
 
 
 
 


